
From: Dietz, Sidney 
Sent: 2/20/2014 12:20:49 PM 
To: 'brc@cpuc.ca.gov' (brc@cpuc.ca.gov) 
Cc: 
Bcc: 
Subject: Mobile-Home Parks? 

Brian -

Hi there! 

I am not sure it's your case, but would you be interested in talking to PG&E about the 
Mobile-Home Park PD? If so, I'll have Sally set something up. Thanks! 

yours, 

sid 
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